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Telephone 855-7391 CORPUS CHRISTI. TEXAS 78411

Nov. 29, 1979
Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D., P.A.
1315 Bright at Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
Dear Doctor Garcia,
Please accept our gracious thanks for the fine turkey you sent us at
Thanksgiving. We all enjoyed it very much and it was so kind of you
to think of us. May God Bless you.

Sincergly yours,
A

. E. J. Miller
3350 S. Alameda
Corpus Christi, Tex. 78411



